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January Recap
Welcome to Sophia and Angela’s new students! In preparation for a wedding, SoWE alumni Emily, musical performance members Sophia and Angela have been finding and perfecting various popular songs. We hope to appeal to more western audiences through these pieces. The board is currently in the process of designing a new banner to use at SoWE events. 

Upcoming Events
On Sunday, February 20th, Emily, Sophia, and Angela will attend a wedding as cocktail hour entertainment.
Recent and Upcoming Videos
The film production team is working on the December 5th, 2021 Pacifica Square performance.
Sophia plans to record a solo and post it on SoWE’s Youtube channel.
In the meantime, feel free to check out our most recent videos: 
2021 Walk for Wishes
"Zulema" Performance at Millennium Park
SoWE Performances at Navy Pier and Chinatown
叹云兮 TanYunXi Guzheng Cover
Current Projects
Insert text
Notices
Reminder to SoWE volunteers: Please continue to track and log your hours. We will reward volunteers with certificates for the number of logged hours throughout the fiscal year at our annual meeting.
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